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3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

St. Gregory the Great Roman Catholic Church 
7, Church Street, Picton ON  K0K 2T0 
Web site: www.stgregoryparish.ca 

Fr. George Okoye, SMMM 
Administrator 

St. Frances of Rome Church (Summer Mission) 
67, Belleville Street, Wellington ONTARIO,  K0K 3L0 

Weekend Mass has concluded and will resume May 2024 

Church Email: stgregory@sympatico.ca 

http://www.stgregoryparish.ca
mailto:stgregory@sympatico.ca


3rd Sunday in  Ordinary  Time -  January 21 
*************************************************************** 

Saturday	 January 20	     5:00pm	  
Sunday	 January 21	   10:00am	 Missa Pro Popula 

************************************************** 
Monday	 January 22	  NO MASS	 	   
Tuesday         January 23         12:30pm	  
Wednesday    January 24         12:30pm	 School Mass 
Thursday       January 25         12:30pm	 Carol Gannon  

requested by the Gannon Family 
Friday            January 26           8:30am    Memory of Joy Mc Dermott 
	                                           requested by Nancy Covel 
                                          9:00-9:15am    Exposition & Adoration 
  
 Saturday       January 27             5:00pm	  
 Sunday         January 28           10:00am  Missa Pro Popula	 	               

 

 Pray for the sick and 
home bound of  
our parish 

 

Sanctuary Lamp is lit for 
the intentions of the  

Parishioners  of 

 

Pray for the repose of 
the Soul of: 



2024 Offertory  Envelopes 
A reminder to write your name on your offertory envelope.  

Your 2024 envelope number may not be the same as 2023. 
(you could use the address labels your receive in the mail) 

Sunday February 4th 
                 Family Mass 

After Mass, join us for a    
Pancake Breakfast 

            Goodwill Offering 
 50/50 draw to support Youth Ministry 
               Games for kids. 

  Help Needed for the Homeless.

The Hope Centre, located across from Giant 
Tiger, has opened up a warming centre for the 

homeless.
The C.W.L. met with the Pastor for the Hope 
Centre to see if we could assist in their ministry. 
We were advised that the following items were 
greatly needed ie: hats, mitts, socks, tooth 
brushes & paste, paper towels and toilet paper.



A basket will be placed at each entrance to the Church 
to receive your items. 

It is
important that you choose your career with care, so that 
you may really follow the vocation that God has 
destined for you. No day should pass without some 
prayer to this end. Often repeat with St. Paul: 



“Lord, what will you have me do? …….St. John Bosco

Prayer for Christian Unity- January 18-25 
The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is 
celebrated around the world 
 January 18-25. This universal week of prayer 
encourages Christin of all denomination to 
meet, to participate in various liturgical and 
other community activities and to pray 
together that all my be one, as Christ desires. 
The importance of unity among Christians and 
responsibility for this unity should be 
emphasized throughout the week. All members 

of the parish should seek to have a deeper understanding of Ecumenism. 
 


